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Ramada Gateway Hotel      March 10, 2020 
7470 Highway 192 West 
Kissimmee, FL 34747 
Attn: Lexi Vogel 
 
Subject: C-7A CARIBOU ASSOCIATION 2020 REUNION 
 
Considering the following factors: 

a. Current data on the spread of the Coronavirus in the U.S. and around the world 
b. Florida Governor Ron DeSantis’ declaration raising the Division of Emergency 

Management to Emergency Level II 
c. The recommendation from Dr. Anthony Fauci, the head of the National Institute 

of Allergy and Infectious Diseases and member of the National Task Force on 
COVID-2019 that the elderly and those with underlying medical issues should 
immediately suspend all travel plans, warning that they could have an acute 
reaction if exposed to the virus 

d. Ages (65 to 90+ years) and medical conditions of our membership 
e. The number of visitors from around the world who will come to the Orlando area 

in the next seven months 
 
The Board of Directors of the C-7A Caribou Association have unanimously approved a 
motion to cancel our 2020 reunion in Orlando, FL.  Therefore, we must reluctantly 
withdraw from the contract with the Ramada Gateway, dated February 18, 2019 and 
signed on March 9, 2019. 
 
The Association might be able to conduct a reunion at your property in the near future 
when it is safe for our membership to be in the Central Florida area and we hope that we 
would be welcome at your property. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
 
 Peter A. Bird     John P. Tawes 
 Chairman of the Board   President and Reunion Planner 


